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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It is now time to organise one of the highlights of the school year for Year 6 - 

School Journey!  We will be taking Year 6 children to Kingswood, Grosvenor Hall, 

Kennington, Ashford TN25 4AJ for a three night residential trip.  

 

The children will travel by coach to Grosvenor Hall on Sunday 3rd July 2022, 

returning on Wednesday 6th July 2022.  The children will be taking part in a daily 

programme of adventure experiences, providing them with exciting and memorable 

outdoor adventures.  Each day and evening is fully timetabled, with qualified 

instructors.  Accommodation is on a full board basis. 

 

The total cost of the trip will depend on the actual numbers going, but is estimated 

to be between £255 and £275 per child, which will cover accommodation, food, the 

coach and insurance.  The actual cost will depend on uptake – the more children 

going on the trip will reduce the overall cost to everybody.  

 

In order to secure a place on this trip you need to pay a non-refundable deposit of 

£50 via Wisepay by 17th September 2021.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss Gursoy – Trip Leader    Miss Mayin 

Year 6 Teacher       Year 6 Teacher 
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